
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

I congratulate all players who have the honour of representing their country in the 2018 

European Young Masters and wish them a most enjoyable championship. 

 

It is essential that all golf federations should support the participation of gifted young golfers in 

elite international  amateur championships , and I am grateful to the Norwegian Golf Federation 

and to Hauger Golf Club for co-hosting the European Golf Association’s European Young 

Masters. 

Best wishes to all for a most happy and memorable event. 

 

 EUROPEAN GOLF ASSOCIATION 
 Pierre Bechmann 
 President 
 

 


